
WORKSHOP on 
Using Activity- and Web-based Materials in  

Post-Calculus Probability and Statistics Courses 
University of Alabama in Huntsville, Huntsville, AL 

JULY 14-16, 2004 

 
WORKSHOP INFORMATION  
WHO:  Post-calculus introductory probability and statistics 
course instructors interested in incorporating activities and 
web-based materials into their courses  
WHAT:  NSF-sponsored 2 ½ day workshop 
WHEN:  July 14 – 16, 2004 
WHERE:  University of Alabama in Huntsville 
WHY:  Participants will learn about activities and web-based 
materials for teaching post-calculus probability and statistics, 
model the classroom dynamics of using these materials, 
discuss alternative methods of assessment, and receive advice 
for implementing some or all of these materials into their 
courses.  
 
For Updated Information:  www.mathspace.com/NSF_ProbStat/index.htm 

PRESENTERS INCLUDE:   
Allan Rossman, California Polytechnic State University 
Kyle Siegrist, University of Alabama in Huntsville 
 

TO APPLY:   

Send an email to Leigh Lunsford:  lunsfol@email.uah.edu 

DEADLINE:  Extended to June 1, 2004 

SUPPORT:  NSF funds will cover room, board, and registration 
costs.  Participants will be responsible for travel costs to 
Huntsville, AL.  Huntsville is located in beautiful north Alabama 
between Nashville and Birmingham. 
__________________________________________________________ 
This workshop is supported by NSF DUE grants 126600,126401, and 35074, Middle 
Tennessee State University (MTSU), and the University of Alabama in Huntsville (UAH). 
__________________________________________________________ 
 

For more information contact Leigh Lunsford at UAH (256-824-2226, lunsfol@email.uah.edu,), Tracy Goodson-Espy at UAH (256-824-2326,  goodsont@email.uah.edu),  
or Ginger Holmes Rowell at MTSU (615-898-5540, rowell@mtsu.edu). 
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